
 

Newsletter 19 
Friday 1st February 2019 

01926 640326 
admin2064@welearn365.com 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
     
 
 
 
 

www.lighthorneheathprimaryschool.co.uk 

Learning Detectives 
A team of Learning Detectives observed some of the 
learning behaviours in Y123 this week. They found 
that the children were working cooperatively during 
their science lesson on plants. They also noticed many 
children showing that they were concentrating and 
managing their distractions. 

Road Safety 
We had a visit from Kate Castle this morning who 
taught each class all about Road Safety. 



 Diary Dates 
 
 
Monday 4th February– YR + Y6 weight and height  
measurement. 
 
W/C 4th February—Safer Internet Week. 
 
W/C 18th February– Spring Half term 
 
Monday 25th February– Return to School 
 
Thursday 7th March– World Book Day  
 
Wednesday 27th March– Mother’s Day Lunch 
 
Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th April– Pupil Progress 
meetings 
 
Thursday 11th and Friday 12th April– Y4 Stratford  
Residential 
 
Monday 15th April– Friday 26th April– Easter Holidays 
 
Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th May—Y5 Ironbridge  
residential 
W/C 27th May—Summer Half Term 



 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes! 

House Points for this week 
Rabbits   96 Dogs    95 

Guinea Pigs    84 Cats   81 



 

The minimum acceptable attendance, as 
stipulated by Warwickshire Local 

 Authority, is 95%.  
Low attendance results in poorer educa-

tional progress and attainment.  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 3 (Best Interests of the Child.)  

Reception– 95.35% 
I have decided to leave Nursery off the attendance as 
their attendance is not statutory.  

Year 1/2/3– 92.4% 

Year 4/5/6– 96.9% 

Well done to Y456 who had the 
highest attendance at school this 

week with a brilliant 96.9% 
  

Whole School Attendance: 94.68% 



 

Do you know someone who is interested in training 

to be a teacher? 

  

  

To find out more about the Gateway Alliance School Direct - 

school-led teacher training programme visit our website.   
https://gatewayalliance.co.uk/school-direct/ 

 

STEP 1: Make sure you only go on the internet with your  
parents supervision. ( You can also ask your parents to put a block on bad websites 
on your computer) 
STEP 2: Don't click on pop-up adds or mail. 
STEP 3: Don't give details to anyone online even if they are your friends. 
STEP 4: If you get cyber bullied ( bullying online) tell an adult and don't keep it a se-
cret as it will only get worse. 
STEP 5: Remember all our tips and you will be safe online!  

http://gatewayalliance.co.uk/school-direct/


 
As part of our Literacy learning on Gregory Cool, when Gregory 
is swimming in the sea he thinks the dolphins are sharks! To help 
him, the children researched all about dolphins and have made 
their own information leaflets.   
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